
JULY 23rd IS RESCAN DAY
Do you watch TV using an antenna?
If so, on this day you will need to rescan your television. 
Afterwards, you will still access WXEL on channel 42.
If you watch television through a cable or satellite service, 
you do not need to rescan. Your service provider will

do it for you.

RESCANNING INSTRUCTIONS: 
To Rescan simply select “scan” or “autotune” from 
your TV or converter box menu. Instructions are 
often found by pressing the “set-up” or “menu” 

buttons on your remote control. 

 
For more information go to WXEL.org


